
“Winning Hand in Bunco” 
Bunco for Breast Cancer is an annual event created by the 

 chapter of the General Federation of Women’s Clubs 
(GFWC) and held during Breast Cancer Awareness month. Since 
the first event in October of 2003, they have  contributed more 
than $12,000 to the Cancer Resource Centre programs and 
services. This past November, (left) Judith Wagner, GFWC 
treasurer presented the club’s latest check in the amount of 
$2,000 to Anthony Andello, Centre Director (right). 
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